
Board Report 9/8/25

Summer projects got done just in time for a new year. The floors, tile and paint look great.

The roof above the band room is reconstructed and drains great. 

The transportation dept has a full crew of regular drivers, but no sub drivers.

Mike and I are subbing when needed.

We are planning on fertilizing and a little over seeding on the 10 acre field at the middle school, before 
winter.

Dan Aberasturi.


